
August 5, 2016

Dr. Achariya Sailasuta
Secretary General FAVA

Dear Dr. Achariya Sailasuta,

I am happy to inform you that Training Program for Asian Veterinarians second 
(TP-FAV II) is going to be held from April 2017 to March 2018. This program aims to 
diminish or eliminate transmissible animal diseases by means of providing training 
opportunities to Asian veterinarians of FAVA member countries/areas. With financial 
support from Japan Racing and Livestock Promotion Foundation, Japan Veterinary Medical 
Association (JVMA) will organize this program. 

JVMA would like to invite one or two candidate(s) from each FAVA member 
country/area. JVMA will support following expenses which is necessary for every candidate:
round trip airplane ticket to Japan, accommodation fee, stipend for living and medical 
insurance. 

I would be greatly appreciated if you kindly inform FAVA member countries/areas 
of TP-FAV II. I am going to send you concrete information letter in a week or so. I would be 
grateful if you would send them to each member country.

Sincerely,

Dr. Isao Kurauchi, President,
Japan Veterinary Medical Association


